ATTENTION - All members of The Southwinds Homeowners Association

Important additions to the annual meeting agenda on Tuesday Dec. 4, 7PM Elementary School

       A summary report on the recent dam inspection done by CT's EPA Dam Safety Section.

       A proposal by the Bruce MacMillian to assume ownership of the concrete dam spillway now     owned by the Association, and free the Association of all responsibilities for dam and spillway maintenance,  improvements and liability. 

Please plan to attend or if unable to, file your PROXY with any member who will be in attendance.
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